
ISAIAH 9:2 “ The people who have walked in darkness have seen a 
great light; those who dwelt in the land of the shadow of death, 

upon them a light has shone.”
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Ministerio Comedor y Educación de Paz, 
Chiquimula 

MARCH/APRIL 2020 WMOTW MINISTRIES LIMITED

  Myra and Mac arrived in the USA early March and were able to 
attend Colonial Baptist Church’s annual Missions conference. They 
shared as a couple with the couples class, attended sessions led by 
other missionaries, and shared about their individual ministries. 
Myra was able as a fund raiser to sell  Guatemalan coffee and some 
of her art pieces. God richly blessed their time there. 

They were scheduled to share at several more conferences and 
churches before returning to Guatemala in July… BUT the corona 
virus has put all of that on hold. They are healthy and waiting for 
the lock down to lift. 

Guatemala as well as other countries in the world is also on lock 
down. They are not fairing as well economically as the states. 
There is no assistance and many who were already dealing with 
hardships (food, shelter, water) are fairing much worse. On the 
next page there is an opportunity on giving Tuesday to donate 
towards buying food for the poor in Guatemala. Our desire is to 
help those in need as long as it takes. So pray and consider Giving 
Tuesday as well as any other day you wish to help feed the poor. 

Prayer Requests 

Good relations with 
staff 

Salvation for many 
Short and long term 

volunteers 
Support for students 

Second level built 
Myra’s family 

Joy in the journey 

Support Address 

William Coppa, EA 
attn:WMOTW 

8859 Sudley Road 
Suite 101 

Manassas, VA  20110 

Make checks payable 
to WMOTW 

PAYPAL is 
another  option: 

watchmen on the 
walls ministries 

limited 
or  

Paypal.me/ 
MyraMac31117

Colonial Baptist Church Missions Conference
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Guatemala Needs You!!

Next Tuesday May 5th there is an opportunity for non profits to receive donations to help their 
projects. Our project is always the poor in Guatemala. Now more than ever the need is great 
because of the Covid-19 pandemic. As a ministry we have been able to send money for food 

periodically but more is needed . We understand that not all can give . If you are able your gift 
of any size will help the poor in Guatemala . A $10 donation would provide 15  pound of beans  

enough for a month! Please click on mcyep.org/donate to help feed the poor in Guatemala. 

We are grateful to Gilma and pastor Julio for holding down the fort in 
Guatemala.  Since the schools were closed the month  of April we decided 
to  use the school scholarship fund to provide beans, rice and corn  meal 
to feed  90 families. More food is needed to cover their daily needs. We 

are hopeful with donations we can help these families during these trying 
times.

Our Ministry Efforts

http://mcyep.org/donate
http://mcyep.org/donate

